
From: Laurie Hire
To: Jenny Baker
Subject: FW: Rezoning of Hellgate property
Date: Wednesday, September 11, 2019 8:41:19 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Tod Pepin <tmcdpepin@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2019 7:13 AM
To: caps <caps@missoulacounty.us>
Subject: Rezoning of Hellgate property

Dear Planning board members,
I am writing as an Condo owner at 4100 Mullan road.
I do not support the rezoning of the Hellgate property. I do not believe it is in the best interests of the community or
the people who work, travel and live in this part of Missoula.
We need to be aware and concerned at the over growth and the negative impacts that come with in in this
community. I ask that you consider these concerns as you make your decision. I do not believe it is in the best
interests of our community.

Thank you
Tod Pepin

Sent from my iPhone
Messages and attachments sent to or from this e-mail account may be considered public or private records
depending on the message content. Unless otherwise exempted from the public records law, senders and receivers of
County email should presume that the email are subject to release upon request. This message is intended for the use
of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient of this transmission, please notify the
sender immediately, do not forward the message to anyone, and delete all copies.
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